
Dear Indian River County, 

 

We are aware of the opens space agreement and the Judge’s Order to preclude unfettered 

public access.  We are supportive of the agreement for the County to install a fence and 

locked gate (consistent with the existing fence delineating the Kroegel Homestead 

Conservation Area) along the western boundary of the Open Space Agreement and to allow 

County supervised access when needed. 

 

Glenn Gajownik 

Signature: __________________________________   Date: 

 

Marcel Gajownik 

Signature: __________________________________   Date: 

 

August 13, 2025 

August 13, 2025 


